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Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -
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Dear Dr. Grace: @ c7 5
EO

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - NRC-0IE INSPECTION REPORT 2. *]
NOS. 50-327/85-02 AND 50-328/85-02 - RESPONSE TO VIOLATION { f::-

I

This is in response to R. D. Walker's February 25, 1985 letter to "y" L1-

H. G. Parris, transmitting Report Nos. 50-327/85-02 and 50-328/85-02
which cited TVA with one Severity Level IV Violation. Enclosed is our
response to the item of violation.

Our response contains physical security information that is exempt from
disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Part 73 21. We, therefore, request
that the enclosed response not be placed in the Public Document Room. If
you have any questions, please i:all R. E. Alsup at FTS 858-2725.

To the best of my knowledge, I declare that the statements contained*

herein are complete and true.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSE VALLEY AUTHORITY

'

| R. H. Shell
Nuclear Engineer

Enclosure
cc (Enclosure):

Mr. James M. Taylor, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

'U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20355
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